
Sent:  Tue 5/19/2020 7:25 PM 

From:  Richmond Hill Resident  

To:  Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca 

Subject: Proposed Zoning By-law Amendment-170 Lucas Street 

I am writing as a concerned resident in regards to the lands of Lot 23, Plan 2300, or 170 
Lucas Street.   

My concern for permitting this zoning by-law amendment is the increased density, noise 
and traffic that will result.  The neighbourhood of Mill Pond is currently a quiet residential 
area and as a resident I wish for it to remain protected in this manner.   I therefore 
oppose the amendment. 

I kindly request that my personal information (name and address) be removed and not 
be made available to the public, as governed by the Municipal Freedom of Information 
and Protection of Privacy Act. 

Please notify me of the outcome. 

Thank you for the opportunity to voice my concerns. 

Richmond Hill, ON 
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